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Rob Haddow arranged to have the generator removed and serviced and put back into Camp by
May 1978.  Talks started on the possibility of having to purchase a new generator (Onan 5000
Watt).

It was becoming more and more difficult for the Camp to find and hire a cook and assistant to
provide their services to attending members and guests in camp. It was noted that this practice of
hiring help for the entire summer season as done in the past could be stopped.

The rates were set at $18.00 per day for members and $23.00 per day for guests during the
regular season and set at $8.00 per day for the off season. The regular camps included the cook at
$4.00 per day. Yearly dues were raised October 29th, 1978 at the Annual General Meeting to
$100.00 per year and included 5 camp days.

John Haddow offered to donate a lawn mower to Camp and brought it up with him in the spring if
1979.

Notice was received by Les Server concerning 7 shares of stock issued and outstanding and part
of the estate of William M. Wright. Les contacted Larry Dalton about the shares and in the
manner of previous redemptions of $10.00 per share or voluntary surrender. The subsequent
meeting with Larry Dalton provided Les with worthwhile documentation and assistance.

No camp help was employed this year and each Camp was responsible for supplying their own
supplies other than staples listed by the Board of Directors.

Resignations (4) Leo Bratt, Norm Rubin, Ed Walters, Merv Wright.
New members (5) Doug Surrell, Jerle Head, Mike Maluski, Ted Havens, Mike Baniecwiez.
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